
In 2020, International Women’s Ministries will experience 

a REIMAGINING, and we want you to be part of it!

 We’re hosting an international photography competition 

to capture the essence of women in mission and ministry 

in The Salvation Army. 

Your photos could be portraits, action shots from the 

frontline or reflective photos, as long as the photos 

showcase aspects of women’s ministries.

 All winning photos will be displayed at Gallery 101 in 

February 2020 at The Salvation Army’s International 

Headquarters in London, as well as online.

REIMAGININ
GREIMAGINING

PHOTO COMPETITION!

REIMAGINING

●● Please send your entries to  revive@salvationarmy.org. If you are sending large files or multiple entries, please  use a file transfer tool like wetransfer.com.
●● Please avoid sending links to large Facebook or Flickr albums, and instead send the specific photos you want to highlight for the competition.

●● Include your full name, which territory you’re from and your role in The Salvation Army  (e.g. officer, volunteer, staff, corps member etc).●● Please include a description to let us know what is happening in the photo(s).
●● For printing purposes, please try to ensure your image displays at least 300dpi at A4 size.

●● Please seek permission from the people featured in your photos (or in the case of under 18s, from their parents) before you submit your entry. With identifiable children, the signed consent of parent or guardian is required. All territorial safeguarding policies and national legal requirements regarding the photographing of children and young people should naturally be observed.

SEND YOUR  
ENTRIES NOW!

CLOSING DATE 
30 SEPTEMBER 

2019  


